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22nd February 2024 

Dear Families of Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 

 Mystery Reader 

 

We are delighted to re-introduce an initiative that aims to foster a love for literature and 

build a sense of community within our classroom – “Mystery Reader”. 

The aim is for one parent/carer or any adult family member to have the opportunity to 

read a story to the class each week. The identity of the reader will remain a secret until 

they walk into the classroom! 

The story can be up to 10 minutes long, and you may want to choose your child’s favourite. 

Feel free to read a story in your home language! There may be an opportunity for 

questions/comments from the children at the end.  

Mystery reader will take place on: 

Klee AM - every Wednesday from 11.10am-11.30am 

Klee PM - every Wednesday from 3.10pm-3.30pm 

Nelson & Kusama Classes- every Monday from 2.50pm-3.10pm 

O’Keeffe & Van Gogh Classes Y1- every Friday from 2.55 until 3.10pm 

Matisse & Hockney Classes Y2 - every Friday from 3:00 until 3.15pm 

Please sign up to a slot via the document on your child’s Google classroom. If you are having 

trouble with this link please speak to the class teacher.  

We believe “Mystery Reader” will not only deepen the children’s appreciation for literature 

but also strengthen the sense of connection within the class. 

Your participation is highly valued, and we look forward to the enrichment you will bring to 

our classroom! We would like to invite parents, carers, grandparents, aunties/uncles to 

take part in this initiative. 

Should you have any queries or require assistance with the sign-up process, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind Regards, 



 

 

 

Becks Parker 

Nursery Teacher 

EYFS Lead  


